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ESEETC – 319 

 

Stockholm, August 25, 2016 

 

On behalf of the Government of Colombia I am pleased to inform you that the past 24th August 

has successfully finished the negotiations in La Habana and a Peace Agreement has been 

reached with the FARC. Enclose hereby you will find the Final Document as well as the Joint 

Communiqué # 93 and the statement made by President Juan Manuel Santos.  

I would like to take this opportunity to convey the sincere gratitude of President Juan Manuel 

Santos and the Colombian Government, for the permanent solidarity of all Danish institutions 

along the difficult and complex road to peace.  

Colombia has always valued the Danish leadership within the International Community when 

it comes to support peacebuilding efforts around the world, and is certain that the bilateral 

relations will be even more strengthened in this new post- conflict stage. 

Please accept the assurances of my highest and distinguished consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

SONIA DURÁN SMELA 

Ambassador 
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